
 

 

 

Dear filmmakers and animators, 

 

let me congratulate you on the success you have achieved and send you the Honorable Mention 

Certificate that the jury of this year's festival has given to you. 

The extraordinariness of this year completely shuffled our cards, and not everything went as we 

would like. Therefore I would like to apologize to everyone for keeping you waiting for the certificate 

for so long. 

Please accept congratulations from me and the whole Animanie Team once again, and we hope to 

meet you in person in 2021 in Pilsen. 

 

 

Honza Příhoda 

Director of the Animanie Festival 

 

 


